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SCHOOL INFORMATION
Principal: Dr. Glenda Rosado
Assistant Principal: Mr. Brian Brennan

Hillcrest Elementary
80 Airlite Street
Elgin, IL 60123
847-888-5252
Office Hours: 7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

DEAR HILLCREST PARENTS,

I would like to take a moment to thank all the parents, students and community members that
have been a part of the Hillcrest Family this 2022-2023 school year.

We are only 14 days away from closing out our school year. Let’s make each day count. We
need your child present every day. We are so excited to see your child’s progress from
beginning to end throughout the course of 10 months. We are hoping that you continue your
child’s educational pathways during the summer to reinforce their learning.

We have three major events happening within the next few weeks for Kindergarten and 6th
grade. More information will be sent to the individual families in their take home folders.

We are also having our field day on May 25; a day when our students have an opportunity to
engage in fun activities. More information will be sent home from Miss Guadarrama our event
coordinator as we get closer to the date.

As always, we are here to support both students and families and if there is anything we can
do, please do not hesitate to contact us at the numbers listed above.



We also have several events coming up soon. Please mark your calendars:
.
· May 11- PTO No Cook Night at Wendy’s 5 :00 – 8:00 p.m.
· May 23 – May 24 Kindergarten’s Slide into First Grade Event
· May 25 – Field Day
· May 26 – Kindergarten Picnic
· May 31- 6th Grade Promotion
· May 31 – Returning students registration ends

Have a wonderful month of May!
Sincerely,
Ms. Rosado
Principal


